
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: gail lehman <REDACTED> 
Date: Wed, Jul 10, 2024 at 10:08 AM 
Subject: Re: Britton Home. Please distribute to Planning Commissioners: 
To: Evan Kort <ekort@ci.carmel.ca.us> 
 
 

Dear Evan: 
 
As the owner of The Golden Mean, L.L.C. and the south neighbor to the Britton project 
on today's agenda, I am writing to express my support of the Britton project on today's 
agenda.    
 
The placement of the project, although a large home, feels appropriate to the size of 
the double lot and the neighboring homes.  The aesthetic in design, selection of 
style and materials are part of the Carmel tradition and are mindful of the high risks of 
fire danger we are subject to in Carmel by the Sea.  
 
Thank you and kindest regards to you and the Planning Commissioners. 
 
gail lehman 
The Golden Mean, L.L. C. 
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